
 

From: Kristine Sudeyko   

Sent: 2024/12/05 6:14 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to Application number- A-2024-0429 (4 Alderway) 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

RE: Application number- A-2024-0429 (4 Alderway) 

 

I, Kristine Sudeyko, resident of 20 Parkend Avenue, Brampton On L6Y 1B2 provide permission 

to post this on the agenda and make this public.  

 

As a resident of this community, I strongly oppose the variances requested in the above noted 

application.  

 

I strongly oppose the proposal to extend the driveway to 28.58 feet where the by law limits the 

driveway to 22 feet.   The existing driveway is proportional to the house as well as consistent to the 

houses in our neighborhood and maintains our green space, especially given there is a beautiful 

and very mature tree that would have its root system compromised if the driveway was unnaturally 

extended.   

 

 

It is also important to note that the owners also applied for this variance earlier this 

year- Application number- A-2024-0041 (4 Alderway), which was denied.  

 

The proposed changes are not an improvement to this property and the properties in this 

neighborhood and are not in the best interest of the public and community.  I respectfully request 

the Committee of Adjustments decline/reject this application. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kristine Sudeyko 

 


